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Dust Report 
 
I am writing this as I am a land owner and concerned member / stakeholder of the in the 
West End. 
 
Mining Industry in this area should be made to confirm that they make huge profits. They 
should minimise the dust and noise, and remove hazards, we really like living alone side 
the ocean front with the sea brease, it is the absolutely the best place to live in this area 
(never see or hear of drugs, very low crime) 
 
Construction / building companies have to comply to making NO noise between 7am and 
5pm, rules in or near a residential areas should be consistent Noise is noise when people 
are trying to sleep or having a relaxing sunday morning. 
 
Put your self in the shoes of a person who has invested blood, sweat, tears, time and 
money in to house and land in the west end. 
 
The residents of the West End enjoy water front living and have had to pay a high price 
for there home or investment property. 
 
If industry want to expand or exist they must comply. Just like any other council or shire. 
Peoples lives, livelihood and investments are at stake. THE SMALL FISH MATTER 
TOO!!! 
 
If the approval for no new development is placed on the area then this will significantly 
de value our land values and also may turn the West End into a ghost town, leaving 
businesses and property owners suffering, out of pocket and very hard done by. 
 
How would we be adequately compensated??? 
 
NO NEW RESTRICTIONS, REINSTATE R30 AND NOT RESTRICT IT. 
 

LET PORT HEDLAND PEOPLE LIVE AND ENJOY THE HARBOUR AND 
WATERFRONT 

 


